
Dear all, 

 

Ms. Christine Loh (CEO of Civic Exchange) will deliver a presenation in the Chinese 

University of Hong Kong on this Thursday, 19 March 2009. Please find the attached poster 

for your information. For any enquiry, please contact Prof. Claudio O. Delang at +852 

2609 6646 or cdelang@cuhk.edu.hk. 
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